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February 6, 2008 

 

CERTIFIED MAIL 
 
7006-0810-0000-0865-5822 
 
Mr. Tim Hagan, Owner     OCD-HW-C -08-039 
HOWCO Environmental Services  
3701 Central Avenue 
St. Petersburg, FL 33713 
 
RE: Short Form Consent Order OCD 08-024 
 
 
Dear Mr. Hagan, 
 
On January 31, 2008, we sent you an electronic copy of the above referenced document with a 
request to respond to us within three business days.  We have not received confirmation of 
receipt.  A certified copy of this document is enclosed.  
  
If you have any questions, please respond to the appropriate case manager as requested in the 
report.  
 
 
       Sincerely, 

 
Lu Burson 

       Environmental Manager 
       Waste Management 
       Compliance Enforcement 
 
Enclosure 
 


